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Comments: I strongly urge you to not destroy our natural resources, wildlife and beauty for profit. A huge part of

being an Oregonian is being able to enjoy the outdoors and all our nature including the northern spotted owl. This

is a very short sighted idea that will negatively impact our environment as well negatively impact tourism in the

state.


